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FIVE QUESTIONS WITH DIANE SCOTT
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Hodgson Russ's new director of human resources, Diane Scott, was recently interviewed by Matt Chandler on her new

position. The interview, “Five Questions With Diane Scott,” was published by Buffalo Law Journal on January 10.

Click here to read “Five Questions With Diane Scott.”
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